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May 21, 2021

To: Parents & Community Members,

The purpose of this communication is to inform you that this year’s school
calendar has been adjusted.

Due to the fact that the Centerville Schools will have exceeded the number of
attendance hours required by the Department of Education the decision has been
made to make the last day of school for our students Friday, May 28", with a 2-hour
early dismissal. The last day of school for students was previously scheduled for
Tuesday, June 15t

The 2020-21 school year has had many challenges and our students and staff
have experienced many successes in spite of the challenges. These successes are due
in part to the great partnership between our families and staff.

Thank you for all you have done to support the district throughout the year. |
wish you a relaxing summer!

Sincerely,

—

om Rubel
Superintendent

Last day of school for students is Friday, May 28t with a 2-hour
early dismissal.

Mission: All students will learn well, become life long learners, and contribute positively to society.




